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THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
WASHINGTON

April 15, 1968

Dea.r Dr. Garcia.:

This is to let you know that we have your
telegram recommending the appointment of Jim
DeAnda. to the Civil Rights Commission.

I am sending a copy of the telegram to
those who work on such appointments and know it
will receive their careful consideration.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

Attorney General

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


